
 
 
 
 
 
From:  "ronnie peterson" <rpent84654@msn.com>   
To:  <Imathie@utah.gov>   
Date:  Sat, Jul 22, 2006 11 :29 PM   
Subject:  we do not need another rate increase on our power bill   

HI I am Ronnie Peterson . The reason I am sending this e-mail is to let you  
know once again as a reminder we do not need another rate increase on- our  
power bill from Utah Power now called Rocky Power or what ever.   

I do have a good suggestion ,, I would like to make,,, I think that if  you  
would and the commission  would like to have a rate increase then fine,,,  
you do not need to vote,,, not for me,, just for you kay??? If you want the  
rate increase then good,, you pay it your self,, if you love it that much.   
 

I do not need you to vote for me,,, just to have you ,, corrupt people stuff  
another rate increase up my ass, thanks I hope I got the point made,,,   


